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JANU ARY 2019 
 HAPPY NEW YEAR 2019!!!!! 

 
IMPORTANT DATES 

Jan 17, 2019  Kindergarten Information &  

             Registration Night  

              5:30 to 6:30pm 

Jan 21, 2019  Quiznos Sub orders due today 

 

 
A HUGE THANK YOU to everyone who 
participated in the Winter Clothing Drive, the 
Edgar Burton Food Drive and our bake sale 
and basket collection held at the Christmas 
Concert. We realize that everyone is very 
busy. Your very generous donations are 
always greatly appreciated. Thank you. 
 

 

KINDERGARTEN 

INFORMATION/REGISTRATION 

NIGHT Thursday, January 17, 2019  

5:30 TO 6:30 PM 

If you have a child who will be 4 years of age 

by December 31, 2019 or born in the year 

2015, they are eligible to register for the 

kindergarten program in September 2019. 
Please plan to attend our Kindergarten 
Information/Registration Night. 

To register for full day Kindergarten, please 

bring:  your child’s birth certificate, proof of 

residency, Ontario health card and current 

immunization card. 

Please share this information with all 

parents who have children eligible for JK in 

September 2019. 

If your child will be starting school for the 

first time, please consider completing the 

online registration form before you attend 

the information night. The online 

registration form can be found at 

https://www.rainbowschools.ca/register-

now/registration/ 

YOUR CHILD’S LUNCH REMINDER 
 
Please remember not to send your child to 
school with foods containing peanuts, WOW 
butter, Nutella or any nut products. When 
packing your child’s lunch, please remember 
to pack a spoon or a fork. We do not always 
have a supply of plastic utensils at school. 
 
 
PIZZA, QUIZNOS AND SNOW DAYS 

 
Quiznos and pizza will still be ordered on 
bus cancelation days. For those students 
not in attendance, they will receive their 
Quiznos order the following day. This will 
depend on whether Quiznos are able to 
deliver the subs (road conditions). You 
may want to pack extra in your child’s 
snack and lunches just in case. 

 
IMPORTANT REMINDER ABOUT 

BUS CANCELLATIONS! 

 
Please listen to the radio or go to the Student 

Services Consortium website at 
http://www.businfo.ca. 

Just a reminder, when buses are cancelled in 
the morning they are cancelled for the entire 
day.  If you drive your child to school, you 
must make arrangements to have them 
picked up by 2:50 pm. If you arrive after 8:30 
am, please walk your child into the school via 
the office doors. On bus cancellation days 
only, students will be dismissed via the office 
doors. 
 
 
BINGO  

A HUGE THANK YOU to all our 
volunteers for our Bingos in December.   
Our next bingo month isn’t until May. 

To volunteer for the first time an orientation 

session is required. The next orientation date is 

Friday, February 8, 2019 at 9:00 am at the Delta 

Bingo and Gaming Sudbury. Call Richard 

 At (705)560-4243 Ext. 225 for more  info.
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PARKING IN FRONT OF THE SCHOOL 

 
This is a reminder that there is no parking in front 
of the houses across from the school or directly in 
front of the school. Please DO NOT block our 
neighbours driveways. A by-law officer may drop 
by to issue warnings or tickets. 

 

 
SIGN IN/SIGN OUT POLICY 

 
For the safety of our students, Rainbow District 

School Board policy requires all visitors to the 

school to sign in at the office. If you are picking up 

your child before dismissal, please call before 2:30. 

All students who do not attend our daycare must be 

picked up by 3:00. Please make sure that all 

your emergency contact and cell phone numbers 

are up to date. 

Students who attend Tremplin must go there at the 

end of the day to be picked up and cannot be put in 

the pickup line unless prior arrangements 

have been made with Mme Yvonne. 
 

 
 
IMPORTANT KINDERGARTEN INFORMATION 

 

 
All Kindergarten students have information tags 
on their backpacks regarding their home time 
procedure. Please check this information and 
please do not remove the tag. If the tag is missing 
or information has changed, please call the school 
immediately for a replacement. 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL MEMBERS 2018/2019 
 

Shayna Laskin Chair  
Sarah Devoe Vice Chair & Secretary 
Gisele LaLonde Principal 
 
 
TRANSPORTATION NEWS 

 
Should you have any questions/concerns or lost 
items on the bus, please call the consortium at: 
Sudbury Student Services Consortium 

199 Travers St. 

Sudbury, ON P3C 3K2 

Telephone: 521-1234 

Fax: 521-1344 
Email: trans@ssc-cses.ca 

 
HOMEWORK GUIDE 

Here is a link to the Home Work Tool Box: 

www.FSLHomeworkToolbox.ca 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
KEEP IN TOUCH 

 
 Westmount School Phone: ( 7 0 5 ) 566-1770 
Fax: (705)566-3400 

 
Website: 
http://rainbowschools.ca/elem/westmount 

mailto:trans@ssc-cses.ca
http://www.fslhomeworktoolbox.ca/
http://rainbowschools.ca/elem/westmount


 


